
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

Circular No. ISS/DP/008 /2022-23          Date: 17/07/2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

We hope all our students have enjoyed their summer vacation to their best and now time has 

come for them to get back to school after the summer break.  

The School Management Committee has taken a call to carry ahead with the plan on 

refurbishment of washrooms and classrooms, painting the interior of the classrooms and other 

MEP jobs in the school. The work is already in progress and we hope the work will be completed 

soon, however cleaning and setting up the classrooms for the students will take one more 

week. 

Hence considering the above situation and the safety of the students the school administration 

and the School Management Committee have decided to start online classes from 24th July 

2022 to 4th August 2022 for all the students from KG to XII. 

The school will resume back onsite classes from August 7, 2022. The parents of new admission 

students of KG and class I will have an orientation session for joining online classes and the 

date and time for the same will be informed shortly. Orientation for class XI students will also 

be conducted.  

Hence we request our parents to understand the existing situation and seek your support and 

cooperation as always. 

The school office will work as per the regular time from 7: 20 am to 4 pm on working days.  

 

 

Regards,  

 


